
Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Mariah Carey, Mila Kunis and
Lupita Nyong’o

By Shoshi

For  today’s  column,  let’s  take  a  look  at  three  celebrity
couples that are hot topics of relationship gossip — whether
it’s because of a whirlwind relationship that’s still going
strong, a seemingly-perfect twosome that recently announced
their engagement and pregnancy, or a possible new coupling:

Mariah Carey and Nick Cannon: Since the day these two got
together,  they’ve  made  headlines.  Their  quick  wedding  had
people predicting that they’d be divorced within months. Looks

https://cupidspulse.com/74123/celebrity-couple-predictions-shoshi-mariah-carey-mila-kunis/
https://cupidspulse.com/74123/celebrity-couple-predictions-shoshi-mariah-carey-mila-kunis/
https://cupidspulse.com/74123/celebrity-couple-predictions-shoshi-mariah-carey-mila-kunis/
http://about.me/yolandashoshana


like the critics were wrong — at least for now! This quirky
couple is celebrating six years of marriage yesterday.

Cannon has been very verbal about their sex life, even to the
degree that it can be too much information. Did we really need
to know that a lot of nookie is what keeps their relationship
alive? Carey is not always thrilled that her hubby shares
their marriage with the world. As a matter of fact, it’s
reported that she told him to stop talking about all of the
women he was with before her because she didn’t want to hear
about it anymore.

Even though there are a lot of questions that surround them,
this couple is a good fit. Since they started dating, Carey
has calmed down, while Cannon has grown up a bit. They both
enjoy adventures, so they always seem to be dressing up in
costumes or doing something fun with their twins. On the flip
slide, the songstress is not fond of the comic’s antics, which
causes some stress and strain on their marriage. There may
come a day when she is totally over his behavior, but it won’t
happen until their children are older.

Related Link: Mariah Carey and Nick Cannon: New Parents On
Their Anniversary!

Mila Kunis and Ashton Kutcher: This adorable couple originally
met while working on That 70’s Show where their characters,
Jackie and Kelso, dated and talked about having a baby. Looks
like the show predicted real life since they’re engaged with a
baby on the way!

All is looking good for the famous pair, and there shouldn’t
be any roadblocks before their upcoming wedding. The two of
them are just enjoying all of the good things in their lives.
They’re an ideal duo since they have the same values and are
both down-to-earth in their approach to life.

I do, however, see a bit of back-and-forth when it comes to
their prenuptial agreement. Kutcher’s divorce from Demi Moore
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is still fresh on his mind, so he knows how things can go down
if a marriage ends. Other than sorting out these financial
details, everything is wonderful. From what I can see in their
relationship, their prenup will never need to be used.

Related Link: Mila Kunis and Ashton Kutcher Are Expecting!

Lupita  Nyong’o  and  Jared  Leto:  Recently  named  the  most
beautiful person in the world, it’s all good in the lovable
actress’s world. What exactly is going on in her dating life?
She’s extremely hot right now, so the men must be lining up to
see what she is all about. Nyong’o has been linked to Academy
Award winner Jared Leto and rapper K’naan.

As much as I would love to see Nyong’o with Leto, it’s not
happening. It’s fun to see the actor flirt with Nyong’o, and
they would make such a gorgeous couple (can you imagine their
kids?), but it looks like the 12 Years a Slave star spends
more quality time with K’naan.

Nyong’o is not thinking about dating around right now. Besides
Leto, she gets attention from some of the best looking men in
Hollywood. As for those rumors saying that she is going to run
off and marry her rapper boyfriend, don’t believe them. The
spirits say that she’ll soon be dating a sexy Hollywood actor
who has been smitten with her for a while.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

Matthew  McConaughey  Says  He
Wants to Make Family Proud in
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Oscar Speech

By Louisa Gonzales

It was a big night for Matthew McConaughey, for the actor won
the Oscar for Best Actor at the 2014 Academy Awards on Sunday.
McConaughey won for his amazing performance as a man living
with AIDS in the critically acclaimed drama Dallas Buyers
Club. According to People, the star actor went on stage after
giving a kiss to his wife, Camila Alves and a hug to his
costar and fellow winner of the night, Jared Leto to accept
his award. Once upon the stage he give a heartfelt speech,
expressing gratitude to everyone and everything that got him
there. He thanked God, his faith, and his family for their
inspiration and giving him the motivation he needs to keep
living and moving forward.

What are some ways to show you’re proud of your partner?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Telling someone you are proud of him or her is rewarding for
both you and the other person. Letting your partner know you
are proud of them lets them know you acknowledge their hard
work and appreciate their efforts as well as them. Cupid has
some advice on ways to show you’re proud of your partner:

1. Write a letter: Putting down your thoughts and feelings on
paper is a good way to express yourself to your partner. Doing
this is an easy way to share your emotions, because sometimes
it’s hard to say everything out loud. Write down all the
reasons you are proud of them and it will surely brighten
their day and encourage them to keep up the good work.

Related:  Matthew  McConaughey  Thanks  Wife  Camila  Alves  for
Motivation

2. Speak out loud: Say it in a song, shout it from the
rooftops,  tell  them  over  dinner,  before  you  go  to  bed,
whatever. It doesn’t matter how or where you say you’re proud
of them, you just need to say it. Be genuine about it though,
be honest and really mean it when you say it, be in the
moment. Part of being in a relationship is putting effort into
it  and  helping  your  significant  other  feel  good  about
themselves  and  putting.

Related: Matthew McConaughey and Camila Alves Move to Texas

3. Show up for support: One of the best ways to show you’re
proud of your sweetheart is to show up for something that is
important to them. This will show you care and are there for
them or by their side. Your partner needs that affirmation
that you acknowledge their efforts and accomplishments and
being in attendance at some of their big moments will be a
good gesture to show just that.

What do you think are good ways to show you’re proud of your
honey? Share in the comments below.
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